
Hello

2018/19 grant eligible training details now available. 

A full list of grant eligible training for 2018/19 is now available.

You can also see information about the revised Grants Scheme.
 
Our grants support training that is focused on the core construction skills 
needed across the industry. This includes:

Apprenticeships
At all levels, including Higher Apprenticeships, to increase new 
talent within the industry

Qualifications 
At all levels, including support for higher qualifications

Short duration training 
For all workers to industry agreed standards, making their skills 
more transferable between employers.

See citb.co.uk/grant for full details.

Make sure your training providers know about these changes.

If you have preferred training providers that you would like to continue to use  
for grant eligible training, encourage them to become a CITB Approved 
Training Organisation (ATO). 

If your company has an in-house training service, consider becoming an ATO 
to ensure that you can continue to claim grant.

In future, training through an ATO will enable automated grant payments.

More information about becoming an ATO can be found at  
citb.co.uk/onboarding

The new Grants Scheme 
will start from  
1 April 2018 

Stay up to date  
with CITB

To get the latest from CITB and find out 
how we can help you, make sure we’ve 
got your up to date contact details.

Sign up to keep in touch  
citb.co.uk/opt-in

CITB is registered as a charity in England and Wales (Reg No 264289) and in Scotland (Reg No SC044875).

If you would prefer not to receive information from CITB in future please email unsubscribe@citb.co.uk


